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April 1, 1992

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATIN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

PLANT HATCH - UNIT 2
NRC DOCKET 50-366
OPERATING LICENSE NPF-5
WITHDRAWAL OF REQUEST TO REVISE TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS
IN CONFORMANCE WITH THE

TAC No. M75621

Gentlemen:

On December ’l. 1989, Georgia Power Company (GPC) submitted a request
to revise the entire Unit 2 Technical Specifications (7S), Appendix A to
Operating License NPF-5, as a part of the Technical Specification
Improvement Program éTSIP). The proposed revisions submitted were based on
a suggested standard TS format and content developed jointly by the four
NSSS owners groups and the NRC. The Plant Hatch Unit 2 submittal
represented the lead plant effort for GE BWR/4s.

Since the 1989 submittal, many changes to the industry TSIP effort have
taken place, including the NRC issuance for comments of a draft of
NUREG-1433, Standard Technical Specifications for General Electric Plants,
BWR/4. Due to the extent of the differences between the current standard
1S and the version submitted in 1989, this submittal does not represent the

industry consensus for content and format. Therefore, GPC hereby requests
that the submitta)l dated December 21, 1989 be withdrawn.

GPC plans to continue work on TSIP with Plant Hatch Unit 2 as the lead
plant for BWR/4s. We expect to begin development of a new submittal upon
NRC issuance of NUREG-1433.

If you have any guestions, please advise.

Sincerely,
tv{,&j /J;g,jr,A’Tff"‘INC’
W. G. Hairston, 111

MCM/cr

cc: (See next page.)
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